
 

 

   

 

From: Lori GILLEM 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Opposition to Mandatory vaccines 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 9:03:25 AM 

My name is Lori Gillem and I want to go on the record that I strongly oppose mandatory use of the 
COVID 19 vaccine on our Nevada students. Please put my opposition in record. 

Students in Nevada deserve the ability to maintain their medical and religious freedoms. To force 
anyone against their will to take any medical treatment is a violation of their unalienable 
rights endowed by their Creator and guaranteed by the constitution. It is a violation of the 1st 
amendment to require anyone to violate his or her religious beliefs in order to participate in 
society and especially at publicly-funded schools. You must maintain medical and religious 
freedoms for the individual and not vote to mandate forced vaccinations as a requirement for 
public education. 

Medical decisions and treatments are a personal choice of the individual, NOT the state! 
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